Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: MCcaulou, Cherie@Waterboards [Cherie.MCcaulou@waterboards.ca.gov]

Sent: Tuesday, August 21, 2012 2:15 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: MCcaulou, Cherie@Waterboards

Subject: RE: RO2635 Pending case closure for RO2635 at 10605 Foothill Boulevard, Oakland

Hi Jerry — This e-mail confirms our receipt of the notice for case closure of 10605 Foothill Blvd. Oakland. We have no
objection to this action. Thank you.

From: Jerry Env. Health Wickham [mailto:jerry.wickham@acgov.org]

Sent: Thursday, August 16, 2012 3:51 PM

To: MCcaulou, Cherie@Waterboards

Subject: RO2635 Pending case closure for RO2635 at 10605 Foothill Boulevard, Oakland

Hi Cherie,
This email provides notification of pending closure for ACEH case RO2635, 10605 Foothill Boulevard, Oakland.

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org




